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U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a stakeholder 
teleconference on Tuesday, Feb. 12, from 2 to 3 p.m. Eastern, to discuss Form N-648, 
Medical Certification for Disability Exceptions.  
 
On Dec. 12, 2018, USCIS issued policy guidance in the USCIS Policy Manual to update and 
clarify submission procedures and adjudications. During the teleconference, USCIS officials will 
provide an overview of the Form N-648 policy guidance.  
 
We will respond to as many questions submitted before the teleconference as possible. If time 
permits, the teleconference will end with limited time for an additional question-and-answer 
session. We will not answer case-specific questions. 
 
To Register for the Stakeholder Engagement 

 Visit our registration page 

 Enter your email address and select “Submit” 

 Select “Subscriber Preferences” 

 Select the “Event Registration” tab 

 Complete the questions and select “Submit” 
 
To request a disability accommodation, please email us at public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by 
10 a.m. Eastern, Friday, Feb. 1.  
 
We encourage you to submit questions in advance by emailing 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by 2 p.m. Eastern, Friday, Feb. 1. Put “N-648” in the 
subject line. 
 
If you have any questions about this teleconference, please email us at the address above.  
 
Note to media: This teleconference is not for press purposes. Please direct all media inquiries 
to the USCIS Press Office at 202-272-1200. 
 
We look forward to your participation! 
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